English Translation from the Original Japanese-Language Document



To Whom It May Concern

April 27, 2007

Mazda Motor Corporation

Hiroshima (082) 282-5253

Hisakazu Imaki
Representative Director, President and CEO
Code No. 7261
Contact: Kazuyuki Mitate
General Manager
Corporate Communications & Liaison Division
Tokyo (03) 3508-5056

Year-End Dividends for the Fiscal Year 2006 (Year Ended March 31, 2007)

Mazda Motor Corporation hereby announces its decision to propose a year-end dividend of 6.00 yen per share for the fiscal year 2006 to the 141st General Meeting of the Shareholders to be held on June 26, 2007. Mazda was previously projecting a year-end dividend of 5.00 yen per share for the fiscal year 2006. However, Mazda has decided to propose an increase in dividend in light of the strong financial results for the fiscal year 2006.